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3rd October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I wish to inform you that a member of your child’s Primary 6 class has tested positive for Covid-
19. 

I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Public Health Agency (PHA) and will be 
following the advice at every stage.  

All children in the affected Primary 6 class are required to self-isolate for a period of 14 days 
from the last date of contact in school, Thursday 1st October.  They may return to school on 
Friday 16th October. 

The classroom affected has been closed and will undergo an enhanced deep clean.   

I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to 
reassure you that every precaution has been taken.  

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor this 
situation carefully and keep you informed.  

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact the school during office hours on 
30848331 or info@stjo.meigh.ni.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

G. Trainor 

Principal 

 

 


